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Patti Papetti

From: Matthew Strittmatter <mcstrittmatter@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2025 2:12 PM

To: City of Ferndale Comments

Subject: Ferndale UGA

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Hi, 

 

I would just like to add a comment to Ferndales 2025 Comp Plan. I, and many other people, would like to 

see Ferndale utilize expansion opportunities Eastward. Currently, there is very little area east of I-5 within 

Ferndale UGA. There is a lot of opportunity to increase density in that area. 

 
Matthew Strittmatter 
(404) 723-2656 


